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3rd May 2024  

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We started the week with a focus on ‘Christ the true vine’. We reflected upon Christ being  at 
the centre and how we can be like the vine’s branches growing, reaching out and producing 
good fruit – through our words and actions. 
Thank you to all our staff for their continued offer of their time with our after-school clubs 
which started this week. All the children and staff have really enjoyed their first sessions! 
Please remember the children must be collected promptly at 4.15pm. We also had a lovely 
assembly by LFC Foundation with a focus on Anti-Racism. Y2 have enjoyed working as part 
of the Young Marketeer project to grow their own produce. Father Peter also came to visit 
Reception class as part of their RE curriculum.  
 

Reminders/dates:  

 

• Our Holy Communion children will be going to church on Thursday 9th May with Mrs 

Keegan and I to celebrate Ascension Day mass.   

• TESCO Blue tokens: Please continue to vote for us in our local Tesco’s using the 

blue tokens available at the tills.  

• Y6 SATS week: SATS tests will take place week beginning Monday 13th May.  

• Gardening: We have quite a large outdoor garden space which we are continuing to 

develop over the coming months, if you know anyone/parent/relative who is willing to 

volunteer/ help us on a Friday afternoon (between 1-3pm), please come and let the 

school office know.  

• Half term dates: We finish for half term on Friday 24th May and return to school on 

Monday 9th June.  

• As we have reached the month of May, we will begin to focus on prayer and ‘Pray in 

May’.  

• Food parcel: If at times you are running low of food at home and you need some 

extra help please contact Paula.  

• First Holy Communions: This sacrament will take place on Saturday 18th May at 

11.00am.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and I hope you enjoy your Bank holiday weekend, see 

you all on Tuesday 7th May.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs G Murphy 

Head Teacher 
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